 Morning Announcements

       Tuesday, May 10, 2016
1. There are no band lessons this morning.
2. Summer School course offering and registration sheets are available in the office if interested.
3. There is a 2016 Hawks Cheerleading signup form on the office counter.  Please sign up by May 13th if you are interested in cheerleading next year.
4. Rib Lake PRIDE is looking for Girls and Boys to help out during the summer Baseball and Softball programs.  Umps are needed.  If interested please contact Ron Gerstberger at 715-905-0213.
5. SENIORS:  Please get your senior pictures to either Becca or Megan by Friday for the senior wall.
6. Any high school girls basketball players interested in a basketball camp to be held at RLHS on July 18th-20th should see Mr. Wudi for more information. 

7. There will be a Cross Country meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today in the Commons.

8. There are only 2 Primetimes left this year! The next one is tomorrow at 6:15 AM.
9. The track team will practice after school today until 4:45.
10. Nomination forms for 2016-17 Class Officers are on the office counter.  Please sign up if you are interested in being a class officer or a student council member.
11. A reminder for next year’s Juniors and Seniors:  NTC is once again holding academy courses for the 2016-17 school year.  The different academies are IT, Ag, Accounting, EMT, CNA, and for seniors only, Welding.  If you are interested in doing an academy next year, pick up an application in the office.  All applications are due to Mrs. Rhodes by Wednesday, May 11.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.
12. The Lakewood Credit Union Scholarship form is available in the office.  They are due to Lakewood Credit Union by June 3rd. 
LUNCH
Hamburger
Curly Fries

Green Beans

The Garden Spot

Applesauce

Pears
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